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Staff Spotlight: Molly Shea
Your opportunity to get to know some of WHA’s staff

Last summer before a Kathy Mattea and Suzy Bogguss
concert at the Stoughton Opera House

Molly Shea is WHA’s digital communications manager. She has been in this
role for almost a year. Prior to coming to WHA, Molly was the director of
communications at the Stoughton Area School District during the first
several years of the COVID-19 pandemic.
 
“I manage WHA's social media accounts, web and digital ad campaigns,
graphic design projects and capturing photo and video,” Molly said. “I love
sharing and re-sharing positive hospital stories from across the state.”
 
Molly’s personal interests include reading, writing, crafting, going to lots of
concerts and spending quality time with friends and family.
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